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M E M O RANDUM
TO: Mayor Foy and Cou.n%il

Qru
FROM: Pam Hemminger, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission
RE: Street Fair Review Committee Report Recommendations
DATE: August 21, 2003

At its August 20 meeting, the Commission voted unanimously (9-0) to forward the following
recommendation regarding the recommendations contained in the Street Fair Review Committee Report:

The Commission strongly supports all recommendations contained in the
Street Fair Review Committee Report. The Commission is particularly
pleased with the recommended formation of a citizen Street Fair Steering
Committee to work with the staff throughout the year to develop, implement,
and evaluate the street fair planning process while reporting their findings

to the Council annually. In addition, the Committee recommends that the
staff be directed to rework the placement of vendors in the middle of the
street if possible to open space in front of downtown merchants’ businesses
to encourage their involvement in the street fairs.

In addition, the Commission thanks the members of the Street Fair Review Committee for their time and
hard work on this community issue.

The Parks and Recreation Commission voted to forward this recommendation, with voting as follows:

For Against
Pam Hemminger, Chair none
Terri Tyson, Vice Chair

Terry Blalock

Cory Brooks

Paul A. Caldwell

Jerry Neville

Andrea Rohrbacher

Pete Schwartz

Diane VandenBroek



